
BEFORE THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
FOR MULTNOMAH COUNTY, OREGON

ACTING AS THE PUBLIC CONTRACT REVIEW BOARD

ORDER NO. 00-188

Exempting from the Formal Competitive Bid Process the Extension of Contracts with Applied
Information Services, Inc., Federal Network Services, Inc., Pacific Information Systems, Inc. and
Polar Systems, Inc. until June 30, 2001

The Multnomah County Board of Commissioners Finds:

a. The Board, acting in its capacity as the Multnomah County Public Contract Review
Board to review, pursuant to PCRB Rules 10.140, a request from the Department of
Support Services for exemption from the formal competitive bid process to extend the
contracts with Applied Information Services, Inc., Federal Network Services, Inc., Pacific
Information Systems, Inc. and Polar Systems, Inc. until June 30, 2001. The funding for
the exemption period is estimated to be over $50,000.

b. As it appears in the memorandum from Rick Jacobson, the request for exemption is
based upon the fact that these contracts resulted from a request for proposals for local
area network products and services. The RFP expires on 12/31/2000. The scope of
work or RFP requirements must be radically altered and the change was unforeseen.
Due to the Merlin project, the Multnomah Building move project, and the delayed
processing of the professional services contracts and the new rules about how to use
them, the RFP/contract processing for the new LAN contracts cannot be accomplished
by the time the previous contracts expire in December.

c. This exemption request is in accord with the requirements of Multnomah County Public
Contract Review Board Administrative Rules 10.140.

The Multnomah County Board of Commissioners, acting as the Public Contract Review
Board Orders:

The contracts with Applied Information Services, Inc., Federal Network Services, Inc.,
Pacific Information Systems, Inc. and Polar Systems, Inc. may be extended until June
30, 2001.
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THOMAS SPONSLER, COUNTY ATTORNJEY
FOR MULTNOMAH COUNTY, OREGON


